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NON DANGER ZONE
Coming SOON!

Discovery in St. Pauli South:
 
The researchers at the renowned “Gute-Allianzen-Insti-
tut” have been investigating this condition for years.

And now the sensation! At the beginning of the year, 
the researchers identified an anomaly in the danger 
spectrum.

The pointer on the danger detector trembled only 
slightly in one place. He didn‘t lash out like he always 
did everywhere.

„We call the phenomenon ‚non-danger-zone‘. It still 
appears to be very unstable, but there is hope that it 
will increase and maybe eventually become permanent.
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